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COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 4101 Rutherford Rd. Item on Today’s Closed Session Meeting
Date: October-13-21 11:08:48 AM

-----Original Message-----

From: norepl [ -

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 7:45 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
info@westondownsra.ca

Subject: [External] 4101 Rutherford Rd. Item on Today’s Closed Session Meeting

Dear Honorable Mayor Bevilacqua and Councilors,

During the May 18, 2021 meeting, the City of Vaughan Council made a commitment to the community that if OLT
led mediation failed, then Council would reject the proposed development at 4101 Rutherford Road.

I strongly urge you to uphold your commitment to the community that in the event OLT led mediation was not
successful, City council would turn down the application and hire third parties to protect the residents. OLT led
mediation was not a success since the landowner refused to participate.

Thank you in advance for your support to the Weston Downs community.

Best Regards,
Joe Colangelo

. Novaview Cres. -



